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APPROPRIATION 
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  See Narrative   

    
(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 
 
Duplicates CS/SB185 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) 
 
SUMMARY 
 

Synopsis of Bill 
 
The House Appropriations and Finance Committee Substitute for House Bill 199: 
 
 -Defines bullying; 
 -Removes the appropriation of $350.0 to PED; 
 -Requires PED to establish guidelines for bullying prevention policies by August 2005;  

-Requires local school boards to promulgate bullying prevention policies by August 
2005; and  
-Requires all public schools to implement bullying prevention programs by August 2007. 

 
Significant Issues 

 
The PED has trained 46 PBS coaches and 23 PBS trainers throughout the state. If this bill is 
passed, these individuals could be instrumental in establishing guidelines for bullying prevention 
policies and providing training and technical assistance to school districts to implement bullying 
prevention programs.  
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ADMINISTRATIVE IMPLICATIONS 
 
The bill would require PED to develop guidelines and provide technical assistance to school dis-
tricts to develop bullying prevention programs. PED indicates the department would be able to 
use existing staff to meet the requirements of this bill. 
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